
 

 

 

Election Cancellation:  Tri-County Special Utility District certifies that 

there was no opposition for the election of directors. Therefore, the 

board of directors voted at their March 11, 2024 board meeting to 

cancel the election scheduled for May 4, 2024 as provided by HB331 and 

election code section 2.053. 

 

 


